
 

 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 27th October 2023 
 

A message from Mrs Mould… 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Here we are at half term—at last! 

It has been a very long half term… in my many years teaching I haven’t known many 
8 week half terms! The children and staff have worked incredibly hard this half 

term and everyone now needs a well deserved holiday! 

We have enjoyed tag rugby and football fixtures between both schools. I know 
that the children have really enjoyed these events and a big thank you to Mr Ellis 

for organising them.  

Learning continues apace in the classrooms and I am pleased to announce the 
dates for our first “Inspire” event after half term. This will be a lovely opportunity 
for parents/carers to come into school and for the children to share their work, 
the classrooms, their schools and their routines with you all. It is a great way to 

celebrate the amazing learning that the children have been doing and also for you 
all to see the improvements that have been made to the curriculum and learning 

environments.  

Please keep this date in your diary: Thursday 23rd November 2.30pm.  

More details will be shared nearer the time. In the meantime, thank you for your 
on-going support this half term and I wish you all a lovely half term. 

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould  

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  93.81% 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  100 % 

 

Class 2:   90% 

 

Well done to Class One 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime after half 
term. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above Attendance 

this week.  

Congratulations to our certificate 
winners:  

Daisy and Arya 

  

                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                     

 

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Hannah 

For showing a mature consistency to 
her learning  

 

 

 

Class 2 

Arya for being hard working and    
conscientious.   

 

Class 2 

Kacey  

For showing great teamwork when    
using the loppers  

Jack  

For being brave and exploring the 
taste of sloes 

Class 1 

Lorelei 

For her first book with words 
where she can use her amazing 

phonic knowledge 

 

Class 2 

Marshall                                 
For demonstrating our values 

every day  

 Harry for showing great        
resilience in reading.  

 

Class 1 

William, Alice and Carter 

For working fantastically in a group to 
make a shelter. 

 & Jacob 

For displaying an aptitude and          
resilience for Forest School 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

On Monday, Class 1 enjoyed a day in the forest in the sunshine. We collected lots of different     
coloured leaves that we found over the school field. We sorted the leaves into a graph to see which 
was the most common colour at the moment. We talked about the colours we found and why most 
of these were brown or green. We then sorted our leaves into size and made a strip of leaves which 
grew in size each time. In the afternoon, the children had a fantastic time making dens in groups.  

 

In English, the children have written their own story based around the book Stardust about a char-
acter who was jealous of someone and how this makes them feel. I am sure the children would love 
to share these with you.  

 

In Maths, the children have been concentrating on addition and practisting number bonds which 
will help them as numbers get larger. Number bonds are two numbers that add together to make an-
other number e.g 7+3 = 10. 

 

Yesterday, we also had a visit from North Yorkshire Fire Service, who gave a talk to all the children 
about Dark Nights, Bonfire and General Fire Safety.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 

 
This week, we have written beautiful autumn themed poems. The children really    
embraced the structure of the poem and used some beautiful vocabulary. They     
presented their work altering the text and images and have produced some stunning 
pieces. 

 

In History, we have looked at how children’s lives have changed. The children have 
really enjoyed this unit of work and are feeling rather grateful for the lives they lead 
today, thanks to important historical figures such as Lord Shaftesbury.  

 

In PSHE we have been discussing staying safe when out and about. The children have 
shown great understanding and maturity when discussing our ‘clever Never Goes’ rule 
of ‘If you don’t know the person or the plan has not been agreed by a parent or carer 
then you don’t go’ 

 

We also had a visit from North Yorkshire Fire Service this week, who gave a talk to all 
the children about Dark Nights, Bonfire and General Fire Safety.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 Monday 6th November school closed training day 

 Tuesday 7th November school opens to children  

 Tuesday 7th November FOLS Annual General Meeting 2pm in 

school. All parents/carers welcome to attend this meeting.  

 Monday 13th November 5pm—6pm Ebor Academy Trust 

Meeting. 

 Thursday 23rd November 2.30pm - Inspire Afternoon for Parents/

Carers (more details to follow). 

 Tuesday 28th November 2.30pm Phonics Workshop for parent/

carers of children in Class One only. 

 Tuesday 5th December—Martin House Children’s Hospice in to 

talk to children and launch the Christmas Jumper Day Fundraising 

event.  

 Friday 8th December—Non-Uniform Christmas Jumper Day    

raising funds for Martin House Children’s Hospice (more details 

to follow after the half term.) 

 Tuesday 12th December—1.30pm to 3pm Wreath Making with 

Mrs Fry (more details to follow after the half term). 

 Friday 15th December—Whole School Pantomime. Children to be 

in school on time as coach is leaving at 8.50am sharp.  

 Thursday 21st December -  Christmas Party 1.30pm—3.00pm 

 Friday 22nd December—Break up for Christmas  

 Monday 8th January school closed training day 

 Tuesday 9th January school opens to children 

 





 

AUTUMN MENU 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 04/09, 25/09, 
16/10, 6/11,27/11, 18/12 

Served w/c 11/09, 02/10, 
23/10, 13/11, 04/12, 

Served w/c 18/09, 09/10, 
20/11, 11/12 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Tuna 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Beans 

  
Monday Monday Monday 

Pizza 
Diced potatoes with crunchy 

veg sticks 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese (Quorn) 
Broccoli and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Custard cookie with fruit 

and Ice-Cream 

Cheese & tomato Pasta Bake 
Broccoli and carrots 

Garlic Bread 
Berry Crumble & Mousse 

Pots 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken & Tomato Pasta 
Peas and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Fruity Flapjack 

Chicken Burger in a bun 
Potato Wedges 

Coleslaw and Peas 
Chocolate Sponge & Custard 

Nacho Beef Bake 
With Rice, Peas and 

Sweetcorn 
Chocolate Berry Brownie 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Sausage & Yorkshire Pudding 
mashed potato with a medley 

of vegetables & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Loin of Pork with 
boiled potatoes. 

Carrots & Green Beans & 
gravy 

Homemade Bread 
Jam Bun & Cheese 

Roast Chicken, mashed pota-
to and a medley of vegeta-

bles & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Rice pudding and peaches 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Chicken Korma with rice 
Cauliflower & green beans 

Naan Bread 
Berry marble sponge and 

custard 

Mexican Beef Pitta with rice 
Medley of vegetables 
Sunflower seed bread 
Toffee Apple Muffin 

All Day Breakfast 
Sausage, tomato, hash 
brown, egg and beans 

Oat Cookie and Cheese 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers with Chips, 
beans and tomato sauce 
Homemade bread bun 

Chocolate Orange Mousse 
Cake 

Battered Fish and Chips 
With beans and ketchup 

Wholemeal bread 
Lemon Shortcake 

Fish Stars with Chips, beans 
and ketchup 

Fruit Jam Sandwich and 
Custard 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


